TRANSITION BLACK ISLE

Minutes of Comms meeting – 6pm on Thurs18 June 2015 at Allangrange Arms

	Present
Wendy, (Chair), Peter Moffatt,  Maggie Dove,  Susan Howard, 


	Action points

	1. Apologies –  John, and Barbel  
    Matters arising from Minutes  – Peter cannot identify long comment from respondant to Survey monkey.  Highland Community Radio – this has been identified as North Highland Radio and there seems to be no benefit in our association with it – no events advertised.  No advance on gathering info about litter collection days.  Energy group – can they take forward Barbel’s excellent suggestion re Cromary listed buildings and meeting weith THC?


	Barbel

	2. Storing of TBI photos

No final decision taken on this – people needing to access photos are most likely Wendy, Anne, Martin, Susan, Peter and Richard. If they would all be happy with Google Drive this would perhaps be easiest.  Wendy to check with all.


	Wendy



	3. Future events

Boniface – doubtful it’s appropriate for TBI unless we can be sure of having produce to sell.  Check with Jean Gordon

Open garden days  -  Wendy’s on Sat 25 July   - no other offers as yet

Summer event at Daniel Ross’s – Maggie to check – proposed late August

Black Isle Gathering – a place has already been booked for TBI – need to decide if we could put on a simple 5 min drama or have a demo of some sort.  Sue to ask Jon Palmer about drama.

Repairing – looks unlikely we will have developed idea sufficiently for August Cromarty market – Maggie offered to decorate mirrors with broken crockery – Wendy to source.  Knife or garden tool sharpening – mention in next newsletter.

Black Isle Show – John wondered if TBI could share with Green Party but view is that not beneficial as most people attending are not local.  Belladrum also discounted – difficult audience to appeal to.

Voices of Transition – Suggest calling event film and folk and gathering local musicians for acoustic music after film – Bob Bull to be approached  - poss advertise in ICA – Sue to check 


	Wendy

Maggie

Sue

Maggie

Wendy

Sue

	4. Newsletter

Sue thinks it beneficial that there are 2 editors for newsletter to ensure smooth continuity.  She is to make contact with new member Vicky Trelfer who may be interested.  Sue thanked for her lively contributions to date.
	Sue



	5. Website

Suggested links to other websites still awaited as are contributions re energy from Martin

New “join us” online facility being developed but more discussion needed re direct debit and gift aid – Peter and Maggie to liaise and resolve


	All

Martin

Peter 

Maggie

	6. AOCB – Creation of “Good Ideas” file to be referred to when appropriate.

	

	Next meeting  - Not agreed at meeting but suggest Skype on Monday 20th July in advance of Admin meeting on 23 July
	All


Wendy

21 June 2015
